THE SUPS SUPPORTER

STEVENAGE UNDERWATER PHOTOGRAPHIC SOCIETY

NOTES OF MEETING HELD ON

TUESDAY 11 AUGUST 2015
INTRODUCTION

The Chairman, Neil Major, welcomed all to the meeting.  Seventeen people attended.  Neil made the usual announcements regarding health and safety and welcomed new and returning members.

Neil explained the programme for the evening and made the following announcements:
· The above water focus on competition for “frames” for August was replaced by a compact camera underwater competition.

· Ray has a Farnes trip planned for 22-24 September £35 for two dives.  Please contact Ray for further information.

· Ken is already planning dates for a Red Sea trip for next year.

· BSOUP are holding an underwater photography competition.  Photographs can be taken anywhere in Britain and Ireland on 5 September 2015.  Photographers must register in advance to take part (register before 10pm, 28 August 2015).

· The Committee need to know what members would like from SUPS so that they can plan future meetings.  Please can all members complete the survey form previously sent out and made available at meetings.  If you have not had a copy please contact Dave Collins.  Surveys can be filled in anonymously if you wish.  

Five Images by Ken Sullivan
Ken Sullivan did a talk showing some of his photographs and the “before and after” of how they were processed.  He included UK photographs of Cuttlefish at Babbacombe, Pike at Arlesey, Jellyfish at Lundy, inquisitive bird at St Abbs and Shark diving in Guadeloupe.
·  Focus on SLR – Frames
There were 26 entries
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	1st Trucks on Thistlegorm
David Baker
	2rd Lion Fish & Friends
Alison Pettitt

	2nd Fun With Photoshop
Alison Pettitt


· Focus on Compact – Best Images
There were 12 entries
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	1st Close Encounter
Debbie Schwaner
	2rd St John’s Caves
Debbie Schwaner
	3rd Jellyfish Lake

Vicky Collins


Calendar
The images which had already been uploaded for the 2016 Calendar where shown.  Please upload your pictures to the web site if you haven’t already done so.  We can put two images per page so there is plenty of room for all SUPS members to be represented.  The deadline for uploading is Tuesday 1st September.  If you aren’t able to upload your images please email them to Dave Collins at dvlcom@btinternet.com.

Exhibition Photos

The exhibition at the Pi Bistro & Gallery, in the Stevenage Arts and Leisure Centre, is now over.  At the end of the meeting the members where given the opportunity to purchase their photographs, in return for a donation of £2 per image towards cost of printing and club funds.  

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be on Tuesday 8 September 2015, at The Arts Centre, Roaring Meg, Stevenage, commencing at 8.00pm and will include:
· The theme for the Focus On is “Groups” for SLRs and Compacts.
· Vicky Collins is showing 5 images

· The talk is:  Photo forum – discussion on your images – upload two images for discussion.
A SUPS SUPPORTER!

